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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we learned about Abraham and Sarah, we talked about how sometimes things change 

in our lives and how we might have to wait patiently for somethings. 

In English, we work on prediction, ‘What is Staley going to do next?’ and then writing a 

sentence. 

In Maths, we continued to develop our mathematical skills, adding and subtracting to work out 

‘How many now?’ We opened a ‘hot cross bun bakers’ shop’, to help us. 

In PSHE, we continue to learn about relationships and how to self-regulate when we feel, 

frustrated, sad or angry. 

Welly Wednesday, this week we had outdoor Maths and wrote a class poem in English. 

In Art, we used nature to paint and create new master pieces for Stanley’s Stick Art Gallery. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: James Henry – for showing respect in RE and helping drawing and re-

telling Abraham and Sarah’s story. 

Headteacher's Award: Stanley – for persevering and working really hard with his hand 

writing. Jenson – from Mrs Horton, for showing love helping a friend finish a race in PE.  

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah, 

working with such enthusiasm in Maths. Frankie for his tray work. 

Pupil Voice: A friend is someone you play with and love you. Maria  

A friend is someone kind and plays with me. James Henry 

I love PE. Jenson 

 


